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Dear [Partner Organization/ Contact Name],


Thank you for your commitment to our students at [SITE NAME].  We feel fortunate to benefit from the time and energy that [ORGANIZATION NAME] is able to contribute to our program.


As you may be aware, this year we are working to improve nutrition and physical activity in our afterschool program.  We have been looking at all aspects of our program, and because you are our partner, we feel it is important to include you.  This year we are hoping to eliminate non-educational screentime.   This means, we only want our program participants to be on computers when they are actively working on an educational assignment.  In order to achieve this goal, we need your help.  Therefore, we ask that you consider the following requests:
1. Please do not allow children to browse or play on the internet while they are with you.  If a child completes his or her assignment, please have other tasks or activities for the child to do.  This could be anything from reading a book, joining another group of students for outside play, or earning extra credit with additional assignments.  
2. Please do not allow children to use digital devices, such as phones or handheld games, during program time.  

3. Take activity breaks if possible.  Sitting for a long amount of time is not healthy, and it is likely that students have already been sitting down for most of the day.  Take a walk, stretching break, or a few minutes of an in-class activity to help kids work a little more physical activity into their days.  


If you have any questions about the changes we are trying to make this year, you can reach [NAME] at [CONTACT INFO, either phone or email or both]. 







Thank you,








[NAME 







TITLE]
Site letterhead here











